Irwin County is holding a
Community Meeting for
residents of this
neighborhood.

Please join us on
Monday, March 18, 2024 at
5:30 P.M.

We will be set up under a
pop-up tentin the Target
Area.
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Irwin County is considering applying to the Georgia Department of Community
Affairs for a Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). The County is
seeking FY 2024 CDBG funding to address street paving and drainage issues
within this neighborhood.

Neighborhood residents are encouraged to attend this meeting to discuss the
infrastructure needs within the neighborhood. The meeting will be conducted
utilizing an open forum format. Key personnel will be present to discuss the
infrastructure needs of community residents.

Areas of the Program to be addressed: L\
-Acquisition ( ) .

‘Budget OPPORTONITY
‘Proposed Improvements

‘Fair Housing Laws and Irwin County's commitment to Affirmatively Further Fair
Housing

For more information concerning this meeting, call Jacob Ryan with the
Southern Georgia Regional Commission at (229) 333-5277.



